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Remember the GCWCC 

Please consider the Work-

place Charitable Campaign 

in your giving  

BIO EXPO a óSuperô Success 

Sherin 

BIO received  

~22,000 visitors 

over the 5 days of 

latest BIO Open 

House now called 

the BIO EXPO 

from Wednesday 

20 September to 

Sunday 24 Sep-

tember 2017.  

Photos: from the top: 

key BIO EXPO or-

ganizers showed their 

true identities as su-

perheros and wiz-

ards; visitors line up 

to climb aboard the 

Coast Guardôs heli-

copter; and young 

visitors check out a 

sharkôs teeth and 

skin. 

http://www.bio-oa.ca
https://www.facebook.com/groups/540774516043601/


Page 2                                                     VOICEPIPE 75                               November 2017  

BIO-OA Hosts pre-EXPO Reception 

The Tuesday Night Jazz Band entertained BIO-OA members at a 

pre-EXPO reception the evening of Tuesday 19 September 2017. 

Photos: clockwise from the top: The Tuesday Night Jazz Band in full óswingô; 

Ruth Jackson and her partner were one of several pairs of dancers who ñcut a 

rugò to the live Big Band music; and  Chris Jauer (left) and David Greenberg, 

trumpeters with the jazz band, are both BIO staffers. 


